
 
 
                OBERLIN PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
              Meeting held virtually via Zoom 
               
              May 13, 2021     Budget Hearing for 2022 
             
 
President Bruce Ente called to order the 2022 Budget Hearing of the Oberlin 
Public Library Board of Trustees at 5:07 p.m. Roll call: Marcia Peterson, Megan 
Newson, Patrick Prosser, Bruce Ente, and Anita Lock were present.  Bethany 
Baker and Meredith Gadsby were absent. Also present were Darren McDonough, 
Director, and Kristin Cioffi, Fiscal Officer. Public attendance included Erin 
Shiba, Robin Lauren, and at 5:12 p.m. David Ashenhurst.  
 
Cioffi reviewed the 2022 budget process and answered questions. Peterson 
moved, seconded by Lock, to accept Resolution # R-21-5-1, to approve the 2022 
Budget Request (copy attached) and to forward it to the proper authorities. Roll 
call vote: Peterson, Newson, Prosser, Ente, Lock, ALL AYES. 
         
Newson moved, seconded by Lock, to adjourn. All present voted in favor. 
The meeting adjourned at 5:16 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
____________________________                                                  ____________________________ 
President                                            Attest 
 


